
 

 
 
September 17, 2018 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
River City Construction, LLC is currently working on the McLean County Law and Justice Center 
expansion project located in Bloomington, Illinois with Pauly Jail Building Company as our 
Detention Equipment Contracting (DEC) partner. For over thirty years, we have had a multitude 
of opportunities to partner with Pauly Jail on many successful corrections and justice related 
projects.  
 
In all cases, River City Construction has found Pauly Jail to be superior in its approach to 
providing detention equipment contracting services, as well as design assist services for 
complex facilities in need of high security and safety considerations. Their vast knowledge of 
the justice industry, products, and security electronics systems provides clients and partners-
alike with a sound mind that each facility is constructed with the utmost attention to 
craftsmanship, quality of products utilized, and a comprehensive understanding of the 
safety/security needs to effectively operate corrections facilities. 
 
Most recently, in its role for the McLean County Law and Justice Center project, Pauly Jail’s 
professional and focused processes, in addition to their management of the building’s 
detention equipment and security electronics, have proven to be an excellent working 
relationship, one built on mutual trust. That trust has carried through to the entire project 
team, including the project Owner and lead Design Team, and River City Construction. Their 
proactive, teamwork-driven methodology is exemplified by the quality of their employees 
assigned to the project.     
 
We would welcome the opportunity to work with Pauly Jail Building Company on any future 
Justice or Corrections focused projects. They are a true partner! 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      RIVER CITY CONSTRUCTION, LLC 

       
      Leanne Skuse 
      Vice President  
 
 


